March 16, 2012
Address

Address

Address

Dear Name Here,



Greetings from The Evergreen State College Foundation! 

I am writing to thank you for your support of The Evergreen State College’s Sue Crystal Memorial Fellowship, and to provide an update on progress toward our original fundraising goals. 

The Sue Crystal Memorial Scholarship was established in 2007 in memory of Sue Crystal.  Sue Crystal was a respected adviser to Washington’s top officials. Sue served as a policy advisor to former governors Mike Lowry and Gary Locke, and in other key state policy and leadership positions, and was an important member of former Senator Warren Magnuson Appropriations Committee staff in Washington, D.C.  In addition, Sue taught graduate level studies in the Masters of Public Administration program at The Evergreen State College. Her expertise spanned a wide array of public policy subjects; however, she is most noted for her work in tribal affairs, treaty rights, and health care. 
The fellowship funds are intended to be used for scholarships and other student support for students in the MPA-Tribal Governance program. Originally, we sought to establish an endowed fund in Sue’s memory.  Over the past 5 years, the fund has grown thanks to the generosity of donors like you.  The fund has not reached the level at which we would establish a permanent endowment.  There is, however, enough for us to start making a difference in the lives of our MPA students. 
With the donations received, we will make three-five awards this year ranging from $500.00 to $1,000 each. These awards will be to support graduate candidates’ final  capstone projects, which represents the student’s ability to integrate their knowledge of public policy issues vital to tribal governments with the ability to research and derive needed solutions.  The awards will be made to students working on projects that have a focus on: 
· Building healthy and sustainable tribal communities. 

· Fostering understanding of tribal governance. 

· Creating working relationships (building bridges) between tribal and non-tribal governments and communities. 

There are many deserving students who need this support to continue their studies.  Beginning to award the funds now will not only assist these students, but will also keep Sue Crystal’s memory and legacy alive. 
If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me.   If you prefer not to have your gift directed in the way described above, please contact me no later than March 26, 2012 and I will be delighted to discuss alternatives.  I will be in touch again to let you know about the difference your gift has made to the first scholarship recipients.  
Sincerely,

Megan Oczkewicz
Major Gifts Officer | oczkewim@evergreen.edu | 360.867.5029
